
 

“The Key to Safety is in Your Hands!” 

Meeting Minutes 

September 20, 2021 
Attendance: 

 

[X] Phil Sapp – Chairperson/Coordinator    

[X] Evan Kerkhoff – Acting Vice Chairperson 

[X] Nicole Antons [] Matt Young  [X] Sarah Smith  [X] Missy Sapp - Secretary    

[] Meera Taneja - Washington [] Jared Landau – IT  [] Heather McDuffie – HR  

This document will serve as September 2021 Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 

and should be filed accordingly. 

• Property visits to Sam’s Good RV and Vancouver Mobile Terrace in Vancouver, WA. 

o Reports will be submitted to community managers, regional manager, 

corporate office and HR. 

• Our preliminary planned property visits for September with be on Friday the 24th.  

Columbia Heights, Wood Village and Orient Drive.  More information to follow in the 

next weeks. 

 

• Meeting Adjourned at 1:30pm 

 


